
                                                                                                   

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

Milk Served With Every Meal:
*1% White
*FF Chocolate
*FF Strawberry

1

Waffles, ham, fruit, 
juice, milk.

Stromboli, scalloped 
potatoes, salad bar, 
milk.

2

Cereal, poptart, fruit, 
juice, milk.

Chicken fajitas, salad 
bar, milk.

3
Cereal, muffins, fruit, 
juice, milk.
Fish sandwich, 
chips, cookie, salad 
bar, milk.

4

5 6

Cereal, snack bread, 
fruit, juice, milk.

Tacos, salad bar, 
milk.

7

Breakfast sandwich, 
fruit, juice, milk.

Chicken sandwich, 
salad bar, milk.

8

Pancakes, sausage, 
fruit, juice, milk.

Corn dog, baked 
beans, ice cream bar, 
salad bar, milk.

9


NO SCHOOL

10


NO SCHOOL

11

12 13

Cereal, muffin, fruit, 
juice, milk.

Chicken strips, 
potato patty, jello 
cake, salad bar, 
milk.

14

Breakfast burrito, 
fruit, juice, milk.

Sloppy joes, chips, 
salad bar, milk.

15

French toast, ham, 
fruit, juice, milk.

Chicken parmesan, 
bread sticks, salad 
bar, milk.

16

Cereal, poptart, fruit, 
juice, milk.

Italian dunkers, salad 
bar, milk.

17

Cereal, Trix bar, fruit, 
juice, milk.

Grilled cheese, cup 
of soup, salad bar, 
milk.


18

19 20

Cereal, muffin, fruit, 
juice, milk.

Mexican pizza, salad 
bar, milk.


21
Breakfast sandwich, 
fruit, juice, milk.
BBQ shredded pork 
sandwich, salad bar, 
milk.

22

Waffles, sausage, 
fruit, juice, milk.

Macaroni & cheese, 
dinner roll, salad bar, 
milk.

23

Cereal, poptarts, fruit, 
juice, milk.

Burritos, salad bar, 
cookie, milk.

24

Cereal, Trix bar, fruit, 
juice, milk.

Sandwich bar, chips, 
cookie, salad bar, 
milk.


25

26 27

Cereal, muffin, fruit, 
juice, milk.

Pizza, salad bar, 
milk.

28

Pancakes, sausage, 
fruit, juice, milk.

Chili, salad bar, milk.

29

French toast, ham, 
fruit, juice, milk.

Hot ham & cheese, 
salad bar, milk.

30

Cereal, poptarts, fruit, 
juice, milk.

Hot dogs, chips, salad 
bar, milk.

31

Cereal, Trix bar, fruit, 
juice, milk.

Chicken or cheese 
quesadillas, salad 
bar, milk. 
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